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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 14, 2005

TO: Honorable Kino Flores, Chair, House Committee on Licensing & Administrative Procedures 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB274 by Farrar (Relating to the notice of certain applications for a wine and beer retailer's 
permit.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Alcoholic Beverage Code to require persons who submit applications for 
original or renewal wine and beer retailer's permits for premises located in residential areas to provide 
additional notifications by mail to 1) all tenants and owners of real property located less than 300 feet 
from any point on the property line of the premise, as measured in a straight line; 2) the sheriff of that 
county; 3) the chief of police, mayor, and members of the governing body; and 4) the state senator and 
state representative representing that district.  These persons would also, under the provisions of the 
bill, be entitled to notifications concerning hearings for original or renewal applications for beer and 
wine retailer's permits.  The bill would take effect September 1, 2005.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated. There may be some costs 
for postage and other mailing requirements associated with notification, but these costs are not 
expected to be significant.

Source Agencies: 458 Alcoholic Beverage Commission
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